Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: May 9th, 2022 at 1:30 via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
· PUD bill from last month was in error; therefore, the city was credited $1,147.86. The bill for this month was $647.60 leaving a credit on the account of $500.26. April’s bill to be paid will reflect this credit.
· April 3 rd – 9 th was Library Week. Staff put out books they enjoyed to give patrons something new to consider reading.
· Alyssa went to the Public Library Association Conference in Portland, Oregon, for a week to learn how other libraries are handling services post-Covid and library security. She will take the ideas from the conference and start implementing them into the library. Calvin reported that a standardized policy to handle patron infractions is being developed.
· In May, the library will schedule two hours every Wednesday from 12 pm to 2 pm to assist patrons with their computer needs, whether it is on the library computers, apps that the library provides, or something else within the librarian’s assistance capability.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· US Linen and Uniform - mat cleaning - $32.52
· Weinstein Beverage Co. - toilet paper and paper towels – $161.04
· PUD – power - $454.44 leaving a credit of $45.82
· City of Omak – water, sewer, drain - $155.16
New business
· We have started the Computer Assistance this month. This service will run through June so that we can evaluate if the day and time are the best or if we should do it a different day and time. 
· We will start summer hours next month. We have not gotten the final hours approved yet so next meeting we will inform the Board about the new hours. 
· This month is Asian American and Pacific Islander month as well as Jewish American month. We will have a display for both of these heritages to encourage people to read diversely. 
· Next month on June 13 is the beginning of Summer Library Programming. Every week on Thursday from 1 pm to 2 pm we will have Summer Crafting for kids. We are asking people to sign up online on ncwlibraries.org website since supplies are limited. We are planning other programs as well for different ages but have yet to finalize that information yet. I will be sure to inform everyone about it next meeting. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting: June 13th, 2022 at 1:30 pm via Zoom
